Subject: Go-Out-Doors installation town center

To: Ashley Maher <AMaher@town.arlington.ma.us>
From: Laurie Bogdan <|aurie.bogdan@gmail.com>

Date: 06/23/2021 01:37 PM

CC: Ali Carter <ACarter@town.arlington.ma.us>

Dear Ashley,

We are seeking permission to place decoratively painted art door at the very point of the park by Broadway, Alton and Mass Ave. We have chosen the attached door for this site because there are musically oriented businesses and live music in the area on occasion. We hope to install our doors around town in the upcoming weeks and they will be exhibited until the end of November 2021 possibly longer. We take full responsibility for installation and deinstallation for this door project. The door is approximately 24 inches wide by 80" tall. The door is securely screwed into u channel sign post on both sides and secured into the ground.

It looks like this:



This location is far away from the memorial as we want to respect that. We are also away that martial arts classes take place in that area. We have observed those classes and this door would not be near them. The door would be set at an angle so it can be appreciated by folks that walk by in both directions. We are also aware that the near by plaza may have some beautification construction in the fall . That construction will not effect this project and folks that walk by can still enjoy it.

Go Out Doors - Neighbors is a regional public art campaign that promotes healthy outdoors activity, environmental appreciation, and inter-town regional tourism in Concord, Lexington and Arlington

This project is made possible by support from Arlington Cultural District, Arlington Commission for Arts & Culture, the Arlington Tourism and Economic Development Committee, the Lexington Council for the Arts, The Umbrella Arts Center, Concord Market/Trail's End, Friends of the Bruce Freeman Rail Trail, the Foundation for MetroWest, and the Massachusetts Cultural Council.

Thank you for your interest. I would like to be scheduled at your next select board meeting on July 19th.

Laurie Bogdan Project coordinator/ Go-Out-Doors Arlington 978-460-4344

